
 
 

ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR AT VICTORIA COLLEGE 
 
I the undersigned, being a parent with a son at Victoria College, wish to forward my 
name for election to the Board of Governors to serve for a period of three years. 
 
Name of candidate: ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Home address: ………….…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Tel: ………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….   Date: ………………………………………… 
 
Proposed by: …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed: …………………………………………..   Date: ……………………………………….. 
 
Seconded by: …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed: ……………………………….............   Date: ……………………………………….. 
 
Note of eligibility: 
 
I confirm that the details of my son or sons, being educated at Victoria College, are 
as follows: 
 
Name of current student(s): ……………………………………………………………. 
 
Form(s), with effect from 1st September 2022 (e.g. 11Bw): ……………………………. 
 
Date(s) of entry to Victoria College: ……………………………………………….. 
 
Should there be more than one nomination, a closed ballot of current parents with sons in 
Year 7 and above at Victoria College will be held.  Should an election be required, a brief 
summary of each candidate will be circulated to parents.  To facilitate this, you are asked to 
provide a brief personal profile (maximum 350 words) covering aspects that you feel will 
enable parents to make a decision as to their preferred candidate in the ballot. Please also 
include a photograph. 
 
This form should be returned to Mrs Katya Petty, Clerk to the Board of Governors, Victoria 
College, via email: clerk@vcj.sch.je  by, 3:30pm on 20 January 2023. 
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